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Lets give a HUGE shout of Appreciation  
to our Farmers Market here at RCW. 

 
I would like to share some information about how much our communities and economy 
are affected by these small business owners. While farmers markets may look a little 
different during the pandemic, these centers of commerce have largely continued to be 
staples of their communities. Farmers markets contribute about $9 billion to the U.S. 
economy every year, according to the U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA). The Farm-
ers Market Coalition (FMC) says that the number of farmers markets in the U.S. has 
grown from just under 2,000 in 1994 to more than 8,600 today.  
 
It is also apparent here at RCW you don’t have to be a farmer or food producer to  
participate, artisans, selling items like soap, candles, jewelry, pottery, services and more. 
The sense of community they create by sharing their passions and talent is incredible.  
They have incorporated the restriction and guidelines to keep themselves and our 
 residents safe.  
 
  

Thank you also to Paul Lupo who donates his wonderful  

talent on the piano to provide the perfect musical setting  
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March 2021 CalendarMarch 2021 CalendarMarch 2021 Calendar   
  Monday, March 1 

 3:30 pm German Food Station 

 Food Truck 

Tuesday, March 2 

Anywhere Bike Repair  Parking Lot (Woodshop) 

Wednesday, March 3 

 10:00 am  Urban Street Bistro 

 Food Truck 

Thursday, March 4 

10:00 am  Pollinator Garden Ribbon Cutting 

Pollinator Garden 

10:00 am  Earthmade Farmers Market 

Rec. Complex 

Friday, March 5 

 11:00 am  Wrapido     will be here until 6:30 pm      

 Food Truck 

Monday, March 8 

 11:00 am  Mutts  

 Food Truck 

Wednesday, March  10 

9:00 am  Right Path Health Screening 

Rally Room 

Wednesday, March 10 

 10:00 am  Urban Street Bistro 

 Food Truck 

Thursday, March 11 

10:00 am  Earthmade Farmers Market 

Rec. Complex 

Friday, March 12 

 11:00 am  Wrapido     will be here until 2:00 pm      

 Food Truck 

Monday, March 15 

 3:30 pm German Food Station 

 Food Truck 

Tuesday, March 16 

Anywhere Bike Repair  Parking Lot (Woodshop) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday, March 17 

10:00 am  Urban Street Bistro 

11:00 am  Silver Scoops  

4:00 pm  Sarge's Cheesecakes  / Quesadillas  
         & More 

 Food Trucks 

Thursday, March 18 

10:00 am  Earthmade Farmers Market 

Rec. Complex 

Friday, March 19 

 11:00 am  Wrapido     will be here until 6:30 pm      

 Food Truck 

Saturday, March 20 

10:00 am  RCW Walk Around Sale 

Individual Units 

11:00 am  Silver Scoops  

Monday, March 22 

 11:00 am  Mutts  

 Food Truck 

Wednesday, March 24 

 10:00 am  Urban Street Bistro 

 Food Truck 

Thursday, March 25 

10:00 am  Earthmade Farmers Market 

Rec. Complex 

Friday, March 26 

 11:00 am  Wrapido will be here until 6:30 pm      

 Food Truck 

Monday, March 29 

 8:30 am   Vitalant Blood Drive  

 Rally Room 

Monday, March 29 

 11:00 am  Mutts  

 Food Truck 

Wednesday, March 31 

 10:00 am  Urban Street Bistro 

 Food Truck 
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Anywhere Bike Repair 

March 2  and 16 

515-661-1434 

Rincon Country RV Resorts® 
“Through the Decades”  

1979 - 2021 

 
August 30, 1979 
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Words from George 

  O’Leary Was His Name! 

By Gary Fisher  
Former RCE Park Manager 

To be sung to the tune:  
“Wild Colonial Boy” 

There was a man from Ireland,  
O’Leary was his name! 

He had a vision for the land he saw; 
 it would never be the same! 

Day by day, he built his dream;  
his plans were in his head! 

The lack of money couldn’t stop him now; 
his dream would keep him fed! 

He built a place for people to enjoy, and 
they came from far and wide! 

They thanked O’Leary for what he had 
done; their hearts were full of pride. 
What O’Leary built will never end; he 

showed people how to be bold!                                      
O’Leary came from Ireland and his story 

will always be told! 

 

Even though I am coming up on my”90th 

birthday, I’m very fortunate to still have the 

ability to be the main guy at Rincon Coun-

try RV Resorts.  

This did not happen by accident. Much of it 

is attributable to you, our residents, and 

your understanding and kindness toward 

me over the past 35 plus years.  

It has been a labor of love building and 

maintaining    Rincon Country West to the 

standard we operate at today.   

Thank you from the bottom of my heart.  

Each one of you are treasured guests. 

Thank you! 

Happy St Patrick’s Day 
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Mail Room Hours 

12:00 – 3:00 p.m. 

Monday– Saturday  

The mail is ready when the 

mailroom flag is raised. 

 

Words from Dawn and  the  RCW Activity Office 

RCW like many senior communities across the country has been forced to scrap their plans and adhere to 

new guidelines to ensure safety during the coronavirus. pamdemic It has been a very difficult season this 

past year. Which many times our staff feeling less than productive. However the main focus was on keeping 

the safety of our residents the main priority.  

I would like to give a big shout out to everyone for their cooperation and participation in the activities we 

were able to facilitate and enjoy. Also those of you who chose to help with neighbors who needed assistance 

during this pandemic. We truly have the best staff and Residents at RCW. 

Just a quick reminder, please turn in your ongoing room requests, one time requests and park wide event 

forms to the Activity office no later than March 30th. If you were on the calendar for the 2020-2021 season 

there will be the opportunity for the right of 1st refusal for the room request, time slot or date of an event. 

Mary, Ingrid and I are also working on making 2021 – 2022 season one to remember. 

The Theme will be “Adventure Never Ends”  

Ideas and suggestions are always welcome. We will be announcing our Series events in the weeks to come. 

Those with reserved seating in 2020-2021 will be given the opportunity to prepay and reserve the same seats.  
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Club & Activity Guide Book 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let’s get changes in as soon as possible. 

Check your information in the Current book 

and let us know of any changes that need to 

be made. 

 

RETURN TO THE ACTIVITY OFFICE BY  

MARCH 30th 

Room Reservations 

Pick up a form from the     

Activity Office, complete  

and return. 

You will need to complete a 

form for next season. 

First choice will be given to 

the reservations for this  

season, but….. 

You will need to complete 

a form for next season. 

 

RETURN TO THE ACTIVITY         

OFFICE BY MARCH 30th 

Let’s get changes in as soon  

possible. 

 

FRIENDLY REMINDER 
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These 2 have been a huge help this  

Season to  help make things as festive as 
possible.  

 

We can’t thank you enough. 

VALENTINE’S  DAY WAS A FUN DAY! 
Dawn, Mary, Ingrid and all the RCW Staff wish to 

THANK YOU ALL FOR MAKING VALENTINES DAY          

SO SPECIAL  

ALL THE RESIDENTS THAT PURCHASED VALENTINE’S FOR THEIR SPECIAL SOMEONE , 
and 

ALL THE VOLUNTEERS THAT GAVE THEIR TIME. 
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Thursday, March 4    10:00 AM 

 RCW Pollinator Garden 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Wednesday, March 17th  

10:00am        Urban Street Bistro   Food Truck 

11:00 am        Silver Scoops Ice Cream Truck 

4:00-7:00pm  Sarge’s Cheesecakes/         

 Quesadillas and More  Food Trucks 

Mask Up! Protect Yourself! Protect Others! 

  

 

 

 

Walk Around Sale 

Saturday, March 20, 10:00 am  - 2:00 pm 

This is a chance for you to exchange stuff with your 
neighbor.  

Sign-up in the Activity Office by  

Wednesday, (noon) March 17. 

Pick up a sign to display during the sale 

 

Silver Scoops Ice Cream Truck will be here 11 - 2 

Facemasks and Social Distancing Mandatory 
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Anywhere Bike Repair 

March 2  and 16 

515-661-1434 

Call:  602.254.7130  or 800.770.240 

Please wear a mask 

More info at: www.rightpathscreenings.org 

Like us on Facebook 
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The RCW Field of Dreams Pollinator Garden is “growing” quickly!! In the past month, we have added trees 

throughout the area and designated a corner specifically to at-tract birds and a corner specifically to attract 

butterflies and especially the Monarch.  

In the bird corner, a living ocotillo fence has been planted as a shade structure and to give some definition to 

the garden. We hope to see some leaves on the ocotillo this year, but will probably not see any flowering  

until next year. We have planted shrubs that will be dense and grow low to the ground. These will serve as 

shelter and a  nest-ing area. A water feature, donated by a very generous donor, was recently added for the 

birds to sip, bathe and just to play in. We have also added a hummingbird feeder that is already attracting 

many beautiful hummers!  

In the Monarch corner, we have planted several flowering shrubs that will attract a vari-ety of butterflies. At 

this time, there are four different species of Arizona native milk-weed. Milkweed is the only plant that hosts 

the Monarch butterfly, whose numbers have been decreasing in the past decade.  

Throughout the garden, we have placed a variety of trees, shrubs, and plants that at-tract many different  

pollinators - birds, bees, butterflies, bats and other pollinating in-sects. Many of our plants serve as nectar 

food as well as hosts for laying eggs and for larval food. There are still a number of flowering plants that will 

be added to finish off the garden.  

We have taken a systematic approach in planning the garden. Research has been done in order to make sure 

residents’ donations are not wasted. You have probably witnessed how the garden has been progressing - 

first the space allocation, the ground being dug up and tilled and then the fence being installed. Our Planning 

and Design sub-committee laid out plans that would best use the space provided. The trees were chosen for 

their suitability to our garden and placed in the most advantageous location for both summer and winter sun 

and shade for other plants. The ocotillo fence serves the same purpose for the bird corner. We then chose 

shrubs that would best serve our needs. Birds need dense, low-to-the-ground shrubs for nesting and safety. 

Other shrubs and vines were placed along the fence so that, when they grow, they will “hide” the fence with 

a beautiful covering. The next phase was to begin with plants for specif-ic pollinators, which is where we cur-

rently are in our process.  

We will now begin purchasing and planting additional plants that will greatly enhance the garden with color, 

purpose, and suitability. We have begun mulching with wood chips - research of desert locales indicates that 

mulch is very helpful in preserving wa-ter at the base of each plant. The mulch will eventually decompose and 

add necessary nutrients to the soil - at that time, we will replace the mulch with new. You will note that, with 

the exception of the walkways, the entire garden will be covered with wood chip mulch for aesthetic purpos-

es. It will help with the mud during the monsoon sea-son, as well.  

Pathways have been roughly laid out with white clothesline. ADA dictates that paths need to be 36” wide. 

Our paths will be 42” wide and will be formed with crushed stone with “fines.” Fines are the dust within the 

crushed stone. When placed and wetted down, the fines seep down into the crushed stone to make the    

surface hard. We are choosing this so that anyone in a wheelchair or with a walker or someone a bit               

un-steady on their feet will be able to walk safely on our garden pathways.  

 

RCW Field of Dreams Pollinator Garden 
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RCW Field of Dreams Pollinator Garden 

We will be installing a self-watering irrigation system so that the garden will be fairly low-maintenance. Each 

plant will be watered according to its needs. The irrigation system will also be used to maintain the water 

level in the fountain that was recently installed near the bird corner.  

As you can see, there has been a LOT of work done to research, plan, and begin im-plementing our            

Pollinator Garden. None of this would have been possible without YOU!! Some of you have provided    

countless volunteer time in a number of ways and some of you have provided the much needed monetary 

donations to help make this “Field of Dreams” come true. We cannot thank you enough for your interest 

and gen-erosity!! Please know that your donations are being used with frugality in mind, yet providing what 

is needed to make our Pollinator Garden a peaceful haven for all to en-joy! Thank you, Thank you, Thank 

you!!!  

That being said, we are still in need of monetary donations to fully complete the gar-den. Please consider 

making a monetary donation or an additional donation to help us achieve our goals. You may drop your   

donation off at the Activity Office between the hours of 9:00 and 12:00 noon on any weekday. We thank 

you, from the bottom of our hearts, for your continued support!!  

If you have any questions or would like to know how you can help with volunteering or with monetary      

donations, please do not hesitate to contact either of the Co-Facilita-tors:  

Kathy Hutson Site B44 (765) 808-1693  

Ilona Rouda Site H545 (651) 260-2966 
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Golf Golf Golf Check in the glass case outside Jewelry Arts 
for sign-up sheets for Tuesday and/or Thursday golf.   
Mike Ruby  612-810-0664; Tim Myers 248-880-3576; 
Lowell Holum 507-254-2046 
 

Bocce  Two Bocce Ball courts are located on B 
Street (South) near the main entrance to RCW.   
For group play:  9:30am Monday ;  
1:00pm Tuesday;  1:00pm Friday 
Tim Myers  248-880-3576;   
Marge Myers 248-207-1829 
 

Pickleball    
Court play schedules and event notices are posted 
at the courts. Visit our website at 
www.rcwpickleball.com  or contact Jim Martinetto, 
218-259-3212 
 

Habitat for HumanityHabitat for HumanityHabitat for Humanity   
Construction Crew:  Construction Crew:  Construction Crew:  Call Gerry Keener     
(541-688-3868)  
Habistore:  Habistore:  Habistore:  To volunteer, contact the Habistore at 
520-89-7200.  Be sure to mention you are from RCW.  
 

Yoga  Yoga  Yoga  Tuesdays at 9:00 am  Outside in the Parking 
Lot next to the Railroad.  
Jeri Wilson  Certified Yoga Instructor   207-692-4191 
 

RCW Recumbent Riders  We will meet at back 
gate at 8am. 
(B Street across from Quad RV Sites)   Visit our     
social network pages RCW Recumbent Riders on 
MeWe, Facebook, or, Contact David Carr 
(david@davidandlorettarv.com or 815-931-1900)   
 

Shuffleboard  Open play :Every Monday and 
Thursday mornings at 9 am. Arrive at 8:45 am for 
court       assignments.  For more information  
contact:  Earl Scripter  434-996-6955;  Jackie Kirkpat-
rick  817-312-6251 
 

Tennis  RCW has tennis courts located by the front 
entrance gates Tuesday, Friday and Saturday from  
10:00am - 12:00pm.     John Shields  Lot 314                
801-466-6475  johnclimbsalot@yahoo.com ;  or 
Guy Loomis  Lot 1031 208-313-0150        

HAVE AN EBIKE?? 
 
If YES,  join us at 9:00 AM every MONDAY at the 
back gate. 
You will join other Ebikes to ride distances  
typically 20 t0 30 Miles.  Riding Speed about 12 to 
14 MPH. 
Be sure your battery is fully charged. 
QUESTIONS?  Text or call Kirk at  360-770-4363 

Water Exercise   
8:00 & 10:00am:  M-W-F  (Billie Jo):  Stretching and 
Aerobics (bring your own ball or gallon bottle)     
 T-Th-Sa (Billie Jo):  Stretching and Aerobics (no 
ball/bottle) 
 
10:50 am:  M-W-F  (Billie Jo):  Stretching and  
Aerobics (bring your own ball or gallon bottle) 
 T-Th-Sa (Dale Heuser exercises):  Stretching/fat 
burning/upper body strength training 
Friday  (Lynn Burton):  Funergetic Splash 
 (Sign up sheet is on the table during all sessions) 
8:00 and 10:00 classes – Pam Anderson 218-348-
4777   10:50 class – Pat Kent (816) 806-4064 
 
POOL:  Open Swimming  1:00-4:00pm  and  
5:00-10:00pm 
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RCW GARDEN  

RAILROAD 

CLUB 
Watch the schedule board outside the Depot  

Many of our engineers and conductors 

have returned to work on the RCW Garden         

Railroad and are looking forward to a busy 

run season.  

 The garden has been cleaned up-pruned or 

replanted as  necessary, pumps for the     

waterfall and river repaired to working     

order.  

 The buildings have been spruced up and 

the villages re-established. The schedule of 

when the trains will run is posted outside 

the Depot, so be sure to check the Board if 

you want to see when the trains will be in 

Operation. 

Keep your eyes  in the Villager for further 

information on train schedules. 

 

Norm Crosby,  C-182,   
Phone 970-443-1281 

 

GARDEN RAILROAD CLUBGARDEN RAILROAD CLUB  
  

MONDAY:MONDAY:                1:00 pm   to   2:30 pm1:00 pm   to   2:30 pm 

TUESDAY:TUESDAY:                10:00 am to 11:30 am10:00 am to 11:30 am 

WEDNESDAY:     WEDNESDAY:         10:00 am to 11:30 am10:00 am to 11:30 am 

THURSDAY:THURSDAY:                1:00 pm   to   2:30 pm1:00 pm   to   2:30 pm 

FRIDAY:FRIDAY:                10:00 am to 11:30 am10:00 am to 11:30 am  

LADIES RUNLADIES RUN 

SUNDAY:  2nd and 4th    2:00 to 3:30pmSUNDAY:  2nd and 4th    2:00 to 3:30pm  

Night RunNight Run 

MONDAY:  1st and 3rd    5:30 to 7:00pmMONDAY:  1st and 3rd    5:30 to 7:00pm 
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Expanding our theme for next season, we 

have decided next years’ theme will be:  

“ADVENTURE NEVER ENDS”.    

Please continue to  share your memories 

for any Adventures you may have taken. 

Cruises, Trains, Parks, Tours……                

anywhere you’ve been.  

 

Do you have photos you would like to 

share?    

You have several options to share them: 

 1) email them to                     

pamanderson@ymail.com;  

2)   Get them to Pam either at lot 978, or 

put in IN PARK mail. 

 

 They will be digitally reproduced and      
returned to your Mailboxes or email. 

 

Club & Activity Guide 

Book 

Check your information in the 

Current book and let us know of 

any changes that need to be 

made. 

 

RETURN TO THE ACTIVITY OFFICE 

BY MARCH 30th   

Room Reservations 

Pick up a form from the Activity 

Office, complete and return. 

 

RETURN TO THE ACTIVITY OFFICE 

BY MARCH 30th  

mailto:pamanderson@ymail.com
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I’m OK 

Here at RCW we want to make sure you are A-OK! 

The “I’m Okay Club” is a program for guests and   

residents who are living alone.  

Once you sign up with the Activity Office, you must 

call in daily before 10:00 am. This is just a daily   

check-in by phone that allows us to make sure you 

are OK. If you don’t call in by 10:00 am, we will try 

and reach you. If we are unsuccessful, we will come 

to your house and check on you.  

Please stop by the Activity Office to sign up. We look 

forward to seeing you 

ⓇⒸⓌ 

Speed Limit 

Please observe the 10-mph speed limit     

inside the park. 

ⓇⒸⓌ 

 AED Devices & 911 Phones  
We have four Automated External Defibrillator 

(AED) devices. Make it a point to learn their            

locations. There is one in the Breezeway across from 

the Office and by each Laundry Room, and one     

between the Pickle Ball and  Tennis Courts. Stay 

tuned to “The Villager” for upcoming CPR and AED 

classes. You could save a life! 

ⓇⒸⓌ 

Safety from Wildlife 
The weather is cooling and this is a time when rattle-

snakes might seek the warmth of a cozy 

asphalt street after sundown.  For          

maximum safety, carry a flashlight when 

you are walking at night, keep pets on a 

leash, and remain alert to an unlikely, but  possible 

encounter.   

ⓇⒸⓌ 

Safety First! 

BE THE FIRST 

TO GET YOUR NEWSLETTER! 

By subscribing to a paperless Villager, you will see 

the newsletter before it is printed, save 20-40 sheets 

of paper each month, and have access to RCW news 

from afar. 

Simply fill out the Paperless RCW Villager Newsletter 

Form from the Activity Office to receive the Villager 

Newsletter via email.   

Mask Up, Rincon Country! 

(wear a name tag if you have one) 

Protect Yourself! Protect Others! 

Safety Rules & Precautions 

Rincon Country West? 

Our job is to be in charge of all the fun, all the time. 

However, occasionally we are asked to address    

serious stuff, like rule infractions and safety issues. 

Below is a list of most commonly noted concerns: 

 Being in the dark – Please carry a flashlight when 

walking after dark. If you are biking, please have 

a light on your bike. 

 Going the wrong way - Please remember to walk 

facing traffic and bike with traffic. This is espe-

cially important to avoid passing others within 

the 6 feet social distancing. 

 Wandering humans with pet attached – All pets 

must be in the pet section, unless pet is a service 

animal. Humans, please assume that a pet out-

side the pet section is a service animal. If there is 

a concern, please see humans in the Main Office 

rather than create a confronta-

tion. Humans, please remember 

pets must be cleaned up after and 

kept on a leash at all times! 
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Club and Event Communication 

The Activity Office communicates club and            

community news with the following publications: 

This guide will have  information about all current 

clubs. Information can also be found in the Club 

Spinner in the Activity Office. 

 

ⓇⒸⓌ 

 

The West Villager monthly newsletter will be      

published by the 1st of each month. Articles may be 

submitted for current month’s events by the 5th of 

the previous month to: 

westnewsletter@rinconcountry.com. 

 

ⓇⒸⓌ 

  

Bulletin Boards (In front of the office and next to 

Jewelry Arts) are used for club schedules, and    

communication from the Activity Office. Items must 

be approved by Activity Office Staff.  

 

 ⓇⒸⓌ 
 

Please see the Activity Office staff for more           

information regarding Activity Office publications.  

The Activity Staff reserves the right to edit all sub-

missions to our publications.  

 

ⓇⒸⓌ 

ACTIVITY OFFICE HOURS: 

9:00 am  to Noon 

Activity Office 
520-889-6900 

The Activity Office  
accepts credit  
and debit cards. 
 
Refund Policy: Refunds will only be given 

with a receipt and with the credit/debit card 
used. 

About RCW Food Events: 

COVID:  On hiatus until further notice  

 

Mask Up! Protect Yourself! Protect Others! 

FOR CURRENT INFORMATION ON THE 
VACCINE and REGISTER ONLINE 

The Pima County  Website:  

pima.gov/covid19 
 

  

Telephone assistance for registration at TMC and TCC 
(520) 222-0119 

New hours as of Feb. 5: Monday-Sunday, 8:30 a.m. - 8 p.m. 
 

As of now, an email address is required to register online.  
 

Registration for Banner (833) 509-0908 
 

Registration for Arizona Health Department vaccination    
center at the University of Arizona 1 (844) 542-8201 
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GERMAN FOOD STATIONGERMAN FOOD STATIONGERMAN FOOD STATION   

Max + Andrea Offermann from Germany welcome 
you at their German Food Station. 

 On our first trip to the United States in  September 
1990 we have got married in Las Vegas. 

Since then, we fell in love with this country and its 
people and we always dreamed about living here. 

 Now, 22 years later our dream came true. We found 
a new home far from home in beautiful Arizona. 

 After passing all the necessary requirements we are 
now ready to kick off and proudly present our      
typical German Fast Food in the  

greater Tucson area. 

They have been serving RCW for 9 years! 

 

 

 

 

 

This Season At Rincon Country West RV Resort 
every other Monday, and at  Thursday’s         
Earthmade Farmers Market. 

Mutts has been around Tucson since 2013.  Greg 
and Sue moved to Tucson in 2012 from Grafton, 
Wisconsin.  We grew up on   loving brats from 
Usinger's Famous  Sausages which is  located in 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin and in business since 
1885.  We use this famous brand exclusively when 
we grill at events and also sell the  packaged 
product for customers to take home. 

You see Kyle grilling at Rincon.  He is our future 
son-in-law and is learning the in and outs of      
running the business. 

Mutts does events and Farmers Markets in the 
Tucson area.  Look for the Mutts' Tent at the  
Heirloom Farmers' Markets in Green Valley and 
Oro Valley and the new Foothills  Sunday Market 
at the Foothills Mall. In the past have been at the 
4th Ave Street Fair,  Tucson Classic Car Show,  
Tucson Celtic Festival, Gem Show, Patagonia Falls 
Festival, SAACA events, Rodeo, and many         
others.    

 

 
Urban street Bistro was founded in 2020 by OdayWer 
(Operator/Sole Owner). Chef Oday grew up in          
restaurants  his whole life and started to working at 
the age of 9.   
Watching his family start-up 8 restaurants gave        
inspiration to stay in the family trade. Now fast        
forward with 20 years experience, Chef Oday brings 
Urban Street Bistro- Food Truck to Tucson Streets! 
Serving many kinds of classics from all over the 
globe, whether it is Mediterranean, Italian, or      
American we love to do it all and switch it up. Our 
goal and mission is to bring favorites to you with 

URBAN STREET BISTROURBAN STREET BISTROURBAN STREET BISTRO   
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WRAPIDOWRAPIDOWRAPIDO   

This is a  just a portion of the  January 21,2021 Tucson Caliente  article .  We here at RCW are very happy that 
these two have embarked on this new adventure. 

A native Tucsonan and 35 year veteran of the food service  industry, Smith was living his best life as the 
executive chef at the    Tucson Marriott University Park hotel near the University of  Arizona; his position 
for the last 21 years. 

Then the pandemic hit. 

Smith was furloughed without pay in March and let go completely in October. 

'We didn't realize when all this started that it would last so long,' he said. 

Rather than scramble to find another restaurant gig with the thousands of other industry workers who 
found themselves in the same boat during the pandemic, Smith and his wife, Elizabeth Warburton-Smith, 
decided they would rather go into business for themselves. 

SARGE’S CHEESECAKES     
QUESADILLAS & MORE 

 
These trucks will be coming the first and third 
Wednesday of every month, from 4-7 PM 

SILVER SCOOPS 
 

ST. PATRICKS DAY 
Wednesday-March 17 

 
Saturday– March 20th 

11:00 AM – 2:00 PM 
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         FOOD TRUCKS 

MUTTS 

German Food Station  Food Truck Mon Mar 1 3:30 PM - 6:00 PM 

Urban Street Bistro  Food Truck Wed   Mar 3   10:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

Earthmade Farmers Market and  Mutts Thu Mar 4 10:00 AM - 1:00 PM 

Wrapido Food Truck Fri Mar 5 11:00 AM - 6:30 PM 

Mutts MON Mar 8 11:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

Urban Street Bistro  Food Truck Wed Mar 10 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

Earthmade Farmers Market and  Mutts Thu Mar 11 10:00 AM - 1:00 PM 

Wrapido Food Truck Fri Mar 12 11:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

German Food Station  Food Truck Mon Mar 15 3:30 PM - 6:00 PM 

Urban Street Bistro  Food Truck 

Wed     Mar 17  

10:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

Silver Scoops 11:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

Sarge’s Cheesecakes and Quesadillas & More 4:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

Earthmade Farmers Market and  Mutts Thu Mar 18 10:00 AM - 1:00 PM 

Wrapido Food Truck Fri Mar 19 11:00 AM - 6:30 PM 

Silver Scoops Sat Mar 20 11:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

Mutts MON Mar 22 11:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

Urban Street Bistro  Food Truck Wed Mar 24 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

Earthmade Farmers Market and  Mutts Thu Mar 25 10:00 AM - 1:00 PM 

Wrapido Food Truck Fri Mar 26 11:00 AM - 6:30 PM 

Mutts MON Mar 29 11:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

Urban Street Bistro  Food Truck Wed Mar 31 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

URBAN STREET BISTRO WRAPIDO GERMAN FOOD STATION 

 



20 

To RV or not to RV is this the discussion at your home to-
day?   Call for an appointment and lets find what you don’t 
like about park models.  This is the first step on what you 
do like.  At RCW we have many choices on what units are 
available for purchase or order your customized dream.  
Judy Sinkular 520-336-8822 

 T-929 is a remodeled 1997 unit with a price tag of 

$43,500.00. Take a look at the video on line. All of 

our park models come fully furnished and ready for 

you to move in. Be sure to check out the Rincon 

website for this unit or others videos and let’s talk.  

Coming up on March and April, it the buy and sell 

time. Let’s take a look at this unit or other time units 

for sale in the park. Call Judy @ 520-336-8822.  

 

PARK MODEL SALES 

 Happy March, let the Santa Ana winds blow you right to 

Sales Office. There is always coffee or water available to 

you. We are open on Mondays and Fridays or by          

appointment any other days including weekends. Our 

inventory for everyone if you would like to see one of 

the units, please give me a call. Or you can go on-line to 

view the videos and select the one(s) you would like to 

see in person. If you are interested in a new park model 

come on in, a new build includes one-year free rent.  


